
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In English this month, we have used our geographical 

knowledge to write information explanation texts 

about mountains and earthquakes.  

 

 

 

This month’s Super Learners 

Robinson: Zara, Freddie, Sev, Daniil, Amal, Jean, Hoda and 

Payton                                                       Darwin: Avanna, Tarik, 

Aavir, Lylah, Mili, Hana, Ryan and Evie 

Well done for all of your hard work in May! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In Science, we have been 

learning about rocks and 

fossils. We have looked at 

the 3 types of rock: 

sedimentary, 

metamorphic and igneous, 

and identified their main 

properties through 

scientific investigation. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In Maths this 

month, we have 

continued our 

work on fractions. 

We focused on 

adding, subtracting 

and ordering 

fractions before 

moving on to 
equivalent  

fractions.  

               in Year 3 

In Art, we have 

focused on shape 

and colour. We have 

been inspired by 

Henri Matisse’s 

‘Painting with 

Scissors’ technique 

to make our own 

response in collage. 

 


